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SOUTHERN ASSOCIATION OF COLLEGES AND SCHOOLS
COMMISSION ON COLLEGES

October 16, 2015

Dr. Adena Williams Loston
President

Saint Philip's College

1801 Martin Luther King, Jr. Drive
San Antonio, TX 78203

Dear Dr. Loston:

Thank you for participating in the accreditation process conducted by the Southern Association
of Colleges and Schools Commission on Colleges. It was a pleasure to serve your institution
during the recent Reaffirmation Committee visit to your campus. Additionally, please accept our
appreciation for the many courtesies and kindnesses extended to us, all of which helped to
make our assignment more pleasant and productive.

As | indicated during the Exit Interview, as soon as the final draft of the committee’s report is
received in this office, we will transmit it to you with instructions as to how to proceed thereafter.

Please accept my very best wishes for continued success in your efforts to provide a quality
education to the students you serve.

Sincerely,

Patricia L. Donat, Ph.D.
Vice President
Commission on Colleges
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